Navy Recruiter
To Be at Nome

The U.S. Navy - Recruiter
Chief Jess Houghton, MRC, USN
will be in Nome onthe 20th
21st of September, then in
Kotzebue on the 22nd and 23rd
of September. Questions on
Navy enlistments and schooling
programs will be welcome.

Anyone interested in talking:
with Chief Houghton may see
him at the selective service
office in Nome on Monday and
Tuesday afternoon, or at the
post office in Kotzebue on Wed-
nesday afternnon or Thursday
morning.

The Navy announces - the
CACHE program. This program
will  grant an  automatic 6
months deferment before repor-
ting for active duty.



